
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

July 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 5 Barleylands Farm Trip 

 

Year 5 have the opportunity to visit Barleylands Farm to enhance their work in science.  The trip has 

been booked for Wednesday 20th September.  As this is the third week back in September, we are 

sending out the letters before the summer holidays.  The cost is £15.00 per child.  Further details will 

follow in September.  The school will be subsidising the remainder of the cost as well as paying for the 

Viking Man who will be visiting later in the year. 

 

Please return the slip and money to the school office by Friday 8th September. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs Corbyn, Miss German and Mr Cordon 

 

 

 

 

Trip to Barleylands Farm              Please complete and return to Class Teacher 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ......................................................................................................   Class: ......................... 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Barleylands Farm Trip on Wednesday 20th September 

and enclose £15.00 towards the cost of the trip. 

 

 

Signed: ....................................................................................................... Parent/Guardian. 

Northwick Park Primary and 
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Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 
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